

Southwest District Council Meeting Minutes | Wednesday, March 16th, 2022

Attendance: TJ, Emily, Patrick, Lizzi, and Clint

Official Start Time: 8:00 pm CT

1. Member at Large Report

- a. Consider making the History and Traditions Committee be composed of Chapter Delegates instead of volunteers.

2. Secretary/Treasurer Report

- a. 24 Chapters have now submitted their Form!
 - i. Pending Forms from the following Chapters:

1. Alpha Tau	14. Zeta Beta
2. Beta Gamma	15. Zeta Gamma
3. Beta Sigma	16. Zeta Kappa
4. Gamma Alpha	17. Zeta Xi
5. Gamma Zeta	18. Eta Nu
6. Gamma Eta	19. Theta Alpha
7. Gamma Iota	20. Theta Kappa
8. Delta Alpha	21. Theta Nu
9. Delta Psi	22. Iota Upsilon
10. Epsilon Delta	23. Mu Chi
11. Epsilon Epsilon	24. Nu Delta
12. Epsilon Zeta	25. Xi Beta
13. Epsilon kappa	
- b. We are now at 11 Submissions to the District Marketplace!
 - i. We will need a total of 20 tables as of today
 - ii. Johnn and I are currently putting together the catalog.
- c. When should we begin Committee Work?

3. Vice President for Programs Report

- a. New ALTO is going well!
 - i. 15+ Submissions in total
- b. T-Shirt Fundraiser is ready to launch as soon as we have the go ahead from the Governors.
 - i. Price along with the New Design are in the GroupMe
 - ii. Graphics about supply drive will be going out on Sunday / Monday
 - iii. PUSH THE AWARD APPLICATIONS!!

4. Vice President for Membership Report

- a. I have been trying to survive the last week but I am hanging in there!
- b. The Honorary Forms are almost completed and will be sent as soon as they are done.
- c. I will be working with Lambda for Ritual Supplies.

5. President Report

- a. I have not had the opportunity to meet with Tyler.
- b. We are currently closing in on Music Hour representatives and have reached out to directors at ENMU.
- c. I have been reaching out to my chapters to submit their Delegate Forms along with the District Award Applications
- d. Bang Co will be taking place in the National Office Hour along with the DEIA Workshop
- e. Bang Co will also be taking part in the Chapter Operations Round Table.
- f. Will send a Jurisdiction Amendments Form for Chapters to fill out with any suggestions.
- g. I have been put into the Sub-Committee for Founder's Circle Applicants

6. Governor Reports

- a. Lizzi
 - i. Prepping the formal Constitutional Materials
 - ii. Tell those running for District Office that they must submit something by March 18th
 - iii. If everything is okay on the TBSigma side, we are all green lights for the District Convention Shirts.
 - iv. Keep a good connection with your Counterparts all the way to the Convention!

- b. Andy
 - i. Coordinate the MC Hangout activities
 - ii. Square away Nic Rorrerr's Keynote Title
 - iii. Finish up the Workshop Blocks with Titles and Presenters and share them with me.
 - iv. We also need one more Joint Workshop Title and Presenter.

- c. Clint
 - i. Not a lot of questions from the Host Chapters, Lambda and Psi and how they carry their duties out.
 1. Create Placards for Delegates
 - ii. Consider the work that your Committee has to prepare for Convention
 - iii. We are now down to 8 eligible Chapters for Awards and it may go lower
 1. Might consider removing the MCR requirement for Awards Eligibility.

Meeting Adjourned: 9:00 pm CT